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I am for this bill being passed. ICE has been, and continues to tear apart, families 
without the due process that is a right to all Americans. Regardless of their status, be 
it legal or illegal, they don't deserve to be swept up by local law enforcement and 
handed off to a group that will be treating them as less than anyone else. For these 
reasons and much more, I feel it is imperative that we don't allow local enforcement 
to cooperate with ICE, who have repeatedly overstepped their boundaries and denied 
people their rights. 


